
We, the undersigned, citizens and taxpayers of Bonner County, Idaho, demand that Camp Bay Road 
remain a public road all the way down to its end, the high water mark of Lake Pend Orielle.  We are 
vehemently opposed to road vacation or any action that interferes with our legal public access to the 
lake via Camp Bay Road.  Abandoning any part of this road is clearly not in the public best interest. 
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The Camp Bay Road vacation application (FileVS0002-21-1) is tentatively scheduled to 
be re-heard on Wednesday, January 5.  Camp Bay Road has been a public, tax-
supported road for over 110 years.  It dead-ends at the high water mark of Lake Pend 
Orielle, providing legal, public access to the lake. The applicant/developer wishes the 
county to give up the last 2550 feet (approximately 2.93 acres) of the road so that it 
can be gated, allowing lake access only to the private homeowners beyond the gate.  
The County can vacate the road, which they did in April, only if it is “in the public 
interest.”  They need to be convinced that it is NOT. 

Please make as many copies of the petition as you wish— send to friends, neighbors, 
co-workers, etc.  Return petitions as soon as possible to:  
          Jennifer and Fred Arn 
          1906 Camp Bay Road 
          Sagle, ID  83860 
Letters and Emails can be sent to: 

Bonner County Planning Department  
1500 Hwy 2, Suite 208  
Sandpoint, ID  83864 

planning@bonnercountyid.gov 

Bonner County Commissioner’s Office  
1500 Hwy 2, Suite 308  
Sandpoint, ID  83864 

steven.bradshaw@bonnercountyid.gov 
jeff.connolly@bonnercountyid.gov 
dan.mcdonald@bonnercountyid.gov 

Please email us a copy, too: 
jenarn@50feet.net 
fredarn@50feet.net
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